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The next part of the redevelopment of Fountainbridge is now on
the drawing board and there will be a public event on 12
February  2015  at  Bainfield  Union,  Bainfield  Student
Residences,  Fountainbridge,  Edinburgh  EH11  1AR.

This will be the first Public Consultation Event when the
developer will show what they plan to do with the next tranche
of land there.

The meeting will be held on Thursday 12 February 2015 from 2pm
– 7.30pm.

***

Today  at  Edinburgh’s  Christmas  there  are  free  tickets
available for those of you arriving with your pipes or drums
to have a go on the Star Flyer or the Helter Skelter.

You have to play either before or on the ride itself to get
your free ticket.

And then sadly Edinburgh’s Christmas is all over after today.
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The Christmas Wheel will be taken down and St Andrew Square
will be emptied of all Spiegeltents and Christmas Markets will
move out of Princes Street Gardens. What did you think of the
activities on offer this year?

***

Last year at Holyrood they served up nearly 25,000 cups of tea
in the cafe and welcomed nearly 15,000 school pupils to the
Parliament to learn how it works.

The numbers have been crunched and make interesting reading
here.

***

One of the leading Scottish care providers has announced its
New Year resolution. Read more here.

***

There is a New Year message from Scottish Conservative Leader
Ruth Davidson MSP here.

And below are the video messages from the First Minister and
Scottish Labour Leader Jim Murphy.

If you are reading this article on paper and would like to
visit  the  website  then  scan  the  QR  code  above  with  a
smartphone or tablet and you will be taken straight there.

http://wp.me/p4gV9I-pwS
http://wp.me/p4gV9I-pxk
http://www.scottishconservatives.com/2014/12/ruths-new-year-message-3/

